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Barnes & Thornburg was recognized by Minneapolis Mayor Jacob Frey
for its work with the Volunteer Lawyers Network (VLN) and the
Minneapolis Housing Project as part of the new “More Representation
Minneapolis” initiative. Barnes & Thornburg and other Minneapolis firms
have committed to increase their pro bono services to combat the number
of unrepresented litigants involved in eviction and landlord-tenant
disputes in Hennepin County’s housing court.


